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Good morning,

I am very sad to say that the amazing Kristy Trouy will no longer be volunteering to serve as the 
manager of BookEnds. While this is terribly sad news for us, Kristy and her husband are 
relocating to Wisconsin to be closer to her family and we are very happy for her. For those of 
you that don’t know Kristy, she has given so much to support WNPL. Thus, I am asking the 
Board to adopt the attached resolution to recognize Kristy for her tremendous service and 
contributions to WNPL. While I don’t believe she will be able to attend the meeting on Tuesday 
evening, the plan is to present this resolution to Kristy at the next Friends of WNPL meeting on 
February 24 at 1 pm. 

Thanks,
Ryan

Ryan Livergood
Executive Director
Warren-Newport Public Library District
224 N. O’Plaine Road
Gurnee, IL 60031
847-244-5150 ext. 3101
rlivergood@wnpl.info
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